Roberta DiMezza

From: Amber Ward <amber.s.ward@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 6:36 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith

H.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Cruz,
Cherie L; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Place, David J.; House
Judiciary Committee; Rep. Roberts, Sherry

Subject: PASS H7577 Out of Committee Today!
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Honorable Members of the House Judiciary Committee-

Rhode Island voters support the Health Care Provider Shield Act and want a floor vote this year! | urge you to
please vote YES on H7577 when it comes before the House Judiciary Committee. This Act will provide needed
protection for patients who require reproductive and transgender healthcare. Rhode Island healthcare providers
should not be subject to legal repercussions for providing the medical care and treatment they are trained, employed
and relied upon to provide!”

Thank you for your time, your representation and your service.
Respectfully,
Amber Ward

Bristol, RI
02809



